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Errata

The following individuals served as Associate Editors for the Volume 18 Invasive Weed Symposium issue of
Weed Technology. Dr Stubbs was inadvertently omitted from the list, and Dr. Horvitz was not named correctly in
the issue. The journal apologizes for the oversight.

Associate Editors, Invasive Weed Symposium Issue, Volume 18

Carol C. Horvitz Constance S. Stubbs

Figure 1 was printed incorrectly in the article ‘‘Developing National Research Teams: A Case Study with the
Jointed Goatgrass Research Program’’ by Randy L. Anderson et al. (Weed Technology 18:1143–1149). The correct
Figure 1 can be found below. Allen Press apologizes for the error.

Figure 1. Member composition of Steering Committee that guided activities of the Jointed Goatgrass Research Program.
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